DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION

% pennsylvania

Southwest Regional Office

April 27,2018

Mr. Larry Gremminger

Sunoco Logistics, L.P.

535 Fritztown Road

Sinking Spring, Pennsylvania 19608

RE: Hydrogeological Re-Evaluation Report
HDD S2-0069, E11-352
Goldfinch Lane Crossing
Jackson Township, Cambria County

Dear Mr. Gordon:

The Department of Environmental Protection (DEP) reviewed Sunoco Logistics L.P.’s (SPLP)
April 24, 2018 letter requesting immediate approval of the start of HDD S2-0069. This request
is in response to DEP’s April 19, 2018 approval letter that was conditioned as follows:

In addition, this approval is conditioned upon SPLP connecting Parcel ID 34-014.-
123.000 to the public water source as indicated in the April 18, 2018 submission. The
HDD shall not commence until the connection is complete.

SPLP’s letter states that the referenced landowner has been provided temporary water until the
public water supply connection can be made by the township. Based on the information
provided, SPLP may proceed with the permitted activity in the manner proposed in the HDD Re-
evaluation Report submitted January 26, 2018 and subsequent revisions submitted March 30,
2018 and April 18, 2018 and in accordance with all applicable permit terms and conditions.

If it has not done so already, SPLP should contact the Cambria County Conservation District
regarding a red line field change of any revised drill pit location within the limit of disturbance.

If you have any questions regarding the matter, please contact me at 412.442.4149, or by email at
dadrake@pa.gov.

_Sincerely, "™
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f/\uu hfzk\&,
Dana Drake, PE.

Environmental Program Manager
Waterways & Wetlands Program

cc: Matt Gordon, SPLP — via email
Bobbie Blososky, CCCD — via email
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